
 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE: February 05, 2024 

TO: City Council Members 

FROM: Chris Gorsky, Administrative Services Director 

SUBJECT: Acceptance of grant funding in the amount of $3,000 from Pacific Gas and Electric 
(PG&E) and increase appropriations in the Public Works Department for FY23/24. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the City Council accept the grant from Pacific, Gas and Electric and approve the 
FY23/24 Budget adjustment in the amount of $3,000.  

DISCUSSION 

Pacific, Gas and Electric, through its “Better Together Giving Program” has donated $3,000 to the City 
of Sonora to support the holiday parades.  The City has a need for additional materials for the parades 
and events and will use these grant funds to purchase additional barricades and signage, as needed. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

There is no additional cost to the City General Fund.  If approved the City will recognize unanticipated 
revenues of $3,000 and increase the budget amount in the Public Works Department by $3,000 for 
parade barricades and signage. 

ATTACHMENTS 

Budget Transfer 

 


